
From: Margarita Fedorova
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: Uptown Streetscape "Beautification"
Date: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 5:56:58 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hi there,

I am dismayed to hear that you are cutting down trees and replanting for this project. If you
need me to connect you with certified arborists you can help you rework this issue let me
know. 

Kindest regards,
Margarita Fedorova
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